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Dear Parents/Carers,
 

We hope you have had a lovely week so far. 
 

As usual, the final week in school is always a busy one!
Children from years 1-6 performed their Christmas carols in our local church which was a lovely

 way to end the term. Thank you to all the parents who were able to attend, we hope you enjoyed the
performances. I want to apologise for the mis communication with timings for KS2, we will endeavour to

ensure this does not happen again. I know this can be really frustrating as a parent.
 

Year 3 went on their trip to the Science Museum which linked in with their topic this term. The children had a
great time which was evident to see on the posts on our social media platforms. As a school, we have

continued to work so hard on ensuring our children are able to have experiences outside of school as we
believe this is so important for their development in understanding the world around them.

 
We had our Headteacher’s awards today, well done to all those who achieved this. Wear your badges with

pride! The children also received their class Christmas present which the PTFA bought for them. Thank you to
the PTFA for the lovely presents.

 
We say goodbye today to Miss Milbourne who is leaving us, we want to thank her for her commitment to the
children and we wish her well for the future. In January, we welcome Mrs Elhossainy, who is an experienced

teacher and will be teaching Elm Class. I am sure you will all make her feel welcome. We will also be
welcoming Ms O’Reilly who will be joining us for two days a week to add further capacity to support the

quality of education for our children until we are able to appoint an Assistant Headteacher. 
 

I want to take this opportunity to wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year and we look forward
to seeing you all on Monday 6th January 2025. Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Ms Indresano and the NHP Team!

 

"Christmas isn't a season. It's a feeling.”
Edna Ferber

Click here for more information and to apply. 
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http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.google.com/search?safe=active&sca_esv=187175ea13837ba9&rlz=1C1GCEA_enGB1098GB1098&cs=0&q=christmas+isn%27t+a+season.+it%27s+a+feeling.&stick=H4sIAAAAAAAAAGVTTWsTQRg2spUgFMtQKmlrfavSKpQ2a2q217S1JNKk0EZCTmGSfbM7dHanmZk03Z48q4j4BwQPXvU3ePMkePQoCLI_oSdnN6VJ6nEfeJ_P2az9IGNfZGZ2fMmUDqiCXl9oVBc3s63ntXql3mx9tTKxdef29Ia3Ydudp_liL-T2CGlvtQp2seiOIY7Tk6o1gfibW8-Cs9h6TFbK9BShKfpSIe8ChSpKGcE-05ojXPmIrRXyqEojqPtMjWA46GvlsxANjnCISo9U3KjtSef4ZMKJ6xs0th6S5W3kDI00C0Gb24B6rAOiOy45kUA77dgCsnREQ01hh9O-grJxkAozz9dQcZGm1CU9YlmDEudwKKirYB-pC2URYGzlyN09GjAewfWqY4uQmRciAi1SYw0h-Xh3rXxBncv8ZQalocGUjwpKoQuly_bGMsyR2T0hPdSp0aqBOWqBY4Rn9rljyyj1lDQcmS3ARyo1tBF4Ei0Vu0YNA6Z94EKrpDUuTg3nPbKQ1rOqoGYITLoySlwzmYWkRmGB5OpmviSWQqpEmIRUJ1Qec3O9SOaTripmX8qDYXHmY1sOLSyT-7vmooFQEwMzvISXnlE4GiDVKNXvV58_TT3pXNljKlzV5j0NhdaBaeOKQhfN7qG3_utW7sabP28LlcLi0o8vH99_e7079fPdwez3uebfD9n_foB_7klYrRkDAAA&sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwiWwunf0rOKAxUG0gIHHSwqG_sQ7fAIegUIABDcAQ&biw=1536&bih=695&dpr=1.25
https://www.brainyquote.com/authors/edna-ferber-quotes
https://www.bexley.gov.uk/services/schools-and-education
https://www.bexley.gov.uk/services/schools-and-education
https://www.facebook.com/people/Northumberland-Heath-Primary-School/100064112914543/
https://twitter.com/NHP_WAT
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Year
Four

Year 1 put a Christmas twist on their learning this
week by sorting Christmas objects by shape. 

We found cubes, cuboids, spheres, cylinders and
cones and had festive fun.

This term, Year 3 have been learning all about electricity in science,
from understanding circuits to identifying electrical conductors and

insulators. To bring their learning to life, the children visited the
Science Museum and explored the exciting Wonderlab.The

Wonderlab is a hands-on, interactive space filled with exciting
activities and experiments designed to spark curiosity and wonder.

The children took part in interactive activities about electricity,
showcasing their knowledge and enthusiasm for the topic. It was a

fun and inspiring trip for the children that sparked their curiosity
and deepened their understanding of science!

Year 2 embraced teamwork and creativity as they worked in
small groups to design and construct 3D animals using tin foil.
The activity encouraged students to share ideas, discuss their
designs with their teammates, and collaborate effectively to

bring their vision to life. It was wonderful to see their
imaginations shine and their teamwork skills grow as they

transformed simple materials into unique animal creations!

In Reception we have been enjoying our book corner,
trying to use our phonics knowledge to segment and

blend.

In Year 4 the children have been trying to
understand the concept of religion in religious

education by recognising the difference
between religious festivals and other types of

celebrations. We spoke about Christianity
during the Christmas period!

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Northumberland-Heath-Primary-School/100064112914543/
https://twitter.com/NHP_WAT
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A T T E N D A N C E H E A D  T E A C H E R ’ S  A W A R D S

S A F E G U A R D I N G

This term, Year 6 have been thinking about how we see
during our science sessions. Elder class have cut

shapes and objects from black paper to create
shadows for their friends to try and guess what their

creations are.

Pine class have completed some collaborative
"Christmas Elf" maths problem solving activities today

using iPads. We wondered which naughty elf went
missing. We had to use all of our Year 5 maths skills to

find out.

As we approach the festive season, we are reminded of the joy and excitement that Christmas brings to many of us. 
It’s a wonderful time to celebrate, create memories, and cherish moments with loved ones.

However, we also recognize that this time of year can bring additional pressures for families, whether financial, emotional, or
logistical. The following agencies are available if you need support over the festive seasons.

Thank you for being a part of our school community. We wish you and your family a peaceful and joyful holiday season.

The National Domestic Abuse helpline is open 24 hours a day and can be contacted on 0808 2000 247.
 If you’re in an emergency situation you should call 999.

The Samaritans is open 24 hours a day, 365 days a year and can be contacted on 116 123 or by email.
Switchboard is a helpline for LGBT+ people and is open 10am until 10pm everyday. 

You can call them on 0800 0119 100 or use their online chat.
Shout 85258 is a 24 hours a day text service which offers mental health support. You can contact them by texting SHOUT to 85258.

NSPCC Helpline — if you’re worried about a child. Call 0808 800 5000 Open Mon — Fri 10am to 8pm
Childline 0800 1111

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Northumberland-Heath-Primary-School/100064112914543/
https://twitter.com/NHP_WAT
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Jay, Nahkeil, Adea, Tomiwa, George, April, Ruby, Henry, Archie, Jasmine,  
Abdulrahmon, Ammy, Louise, Frankie, Oluwademilade, Dillion, Sophia, Mia. 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

6th 

First day of term

7th 8th

New intake reception
open day

9th 10th

Year One - PE
Year Five - PE
Year Six - PE
Choir Club

Year Three - PE
Year Four - PE

Swimming - London Plane
Year Two - PE 
Year Four - PE

Swimming - Silver Birch
& Mountain Ash 

Year Six - PE
Year Five - PE

Year R - PE
Year One - PE 
Year Two - PE

Coming up...
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 Please check back each week for updates. Also look on our social media pages & Arbor app.

H A P P Y  B I R T H D A Y  T O

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

20th 21st 22nd 23rd 24th 

Young Voices

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

27th 28th 29th 30th 31st

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

13th
-Nursery Admissions
open this week
-Y6 Imperial War
Museum
-R&6 Height, Weight,
Vision and Hearing

14th

Kittle catch up

R&6 Height, Weight,
Vision and Hearing

15th

New intake reception
open day

16th

Spring School Census
Day

17th

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://northumberland-heath-primary.uk.arbor.sc/?/student-ui/overview/id/2885/browse-context/121,379/

